
Photo Consent Letter 

Date: ____________ 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are excited to inform you that our club will be going on a trip to [Destination] on [Date]. 

This trip aims to enhance the experience of our club members and create lasting memories. 

As part of this trip, we will take photographs of the activities and participants. These photos may 

be used in our newsletters, website, social media, or other promotional materials. 

We request your consent to take and use photographs of your child, [Child's Name], during this 

trip. Please complete the section below to indicate your consent. 

Consent Form 

I, [Parent/Guardian Name], the parent/guardian of [Child's Name], give my consent for 

photographs of my child to be taken during the club trip and used as outlined above. 

Signature: _______________________ 

Date: ____________ 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


